CITY OF WASILLA

290 E. HERNING AVE.
WASILLA, ALASKA 99654-7091
PHONE: (907) 373-9050
FAX: (907) 373-9085

INFORMATION MEMORANDUM
NO. 93-32

FROM: Clerk’s Office
DATE: September 22, 1993
SUBJECT: Election Judge Appointment

Mary Amberg notified the Clerk’s Office last week that she would not be able to serve as
an election judge for Precinct 37, she has moved out of the Valley. Gladys Dixon had
contacted the Clerk’s Office several weeks ago indicating that she was interested in
helping in the election process. The Clerk's Office contacted Gladys and she has
confirmed that she will serve as an election judge for Precinct 37.

On Wednesday, September 22nd, MaryAnn Nunley contacted the Clerk’'s Office and
indicated she would not be able to serve as an election judge for Precinct 38, she has
gone to work full time. The Clerk’s Office and Marie Hulke, Precinct 38 Chairman, are
currently looking for a replacement judge.
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Erling P. Nep on, CMC

City Clerk



